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Dear Committee members,

I’m writing today to encourage you to stop advancing these five bills, which together threaten Oregon’s nationally
renowned land use planning system. These bills represent short sighted solutions to economic development in rural
Oregon. Instead why not seek solutions that include state investment in transportation infrastructure, education and
work force training, communications infrastructure, and R&D of new productive that take advantage of rural
Oregon’s true assets?

Stop the sprawl!

Thank you for your consideration,

Tom Booth
Neskowin, Oregon
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